

The Chief Constable has recorded a message to all young people in Norfolk.

Please click this link to watch: https://youtu.be/6G2znNj3vyl



Sharing Personal Information

This week's video from our Youth Engagement Team is about the sharing of information online.

You can find the video here: https://youtu.be/NWztsvEfYFw

Do you have anyone else in your family who you think would benefit from seeing this? Why not show them & help them to protect themselves too.

Safer Schools Newsletter

Secondary Edition Monday 27th April

Hi everyone, welcome to the second edition of our weekly virtual newsletter. We hope you enjoyed last week's edition?

We would love to hear your thoughts, comments and feedback. You can email these to septeam@norfolk.pnn.police.uk

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team

The Norfolk PPC Youth Commission is proud to support the new launch of Norfolk Police's Sunflower Campaign. Please visit this link for more information https://www.norfolk-sunshine-during-covid-19-pandemic/

The Youth Commission would like you to get as creative as possible. The sunflowers can be drawn, painted, knitted or made in any way you want. Upload your pictures to the youth ttps://m.facebook

ttps://m.facebook.com/NorfolkPCCYouthCommission or tag @EDP24 @NorfolkPolice @EastEnglandAmb @NorfolkFire and @NorfolkPCC with your creations.

TRENDING NOW...

Have you noticed the phone & text lines below? We have attached the video clip and posters to support the new campaign - take a look. There is also a lot of fantastic advice and information on the following website: https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/children-and-young-peoples-hub

Want to know more about different apps, online safety, hidden photos and more? Or maybe your parents need to know more about the internet & being online? The National Online Safety website has loads of guides you can follow. You can find them here: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides



Stay up to date with Norfolk Safer Schools by following us on Twitter: @SaferSchoolsNfk

You can also follow our Cadet's Instagram account:

@NorfolkCadets

NEED A HAND?

Norfolk County Council, Children's Services have launched a new phone line and text message service for children and young people to use.

We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home, however if you're feeling unsafe or scared, then don't keep it to yourself. We're here to help you!

Text us on: 07480 635060 Call us on: 0344 800 8029



